
 

 

 

Community Health Council 
 

Key Messages for October 2022 

 
• Dr Hywel Lloyd presented a report to CHC about Clinical Governance – a project involving 

and connecting base and Lakes hospitals and will join up with rural trusts and PHO. 

 

• CHC members were invited to provide comment on the overall discharge processes and what 

some of the issues for patients and their whānau are which might prevent discharges, or 

cause difficulties for a patient or their whānau, when discharged. 

 

• Chair of the Disability Working Group provided an update of his group’s activities. 

 

• CHC documents for review were discussed and most agreed on and can now progress. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

To contact CHC – email chc@southerndhb.govt.nz 

https://www.southernhealth.nz/about-us/about-southern-health/community-health-council 
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